Palermo, Lisa

Subject: Delegation to Committee of the Whole

Dear Mayor and Members of the Committee of the Whole:

The Trumpeter Swan Coalition requests to be allowed to make a delegation to you about the history of the Trumpeter Swan restoration program and the importance of Burlington as the most significant overwintering ground for the Ontario population. Burlington has much to celebrate with its role in this fascinating and rare story of conservation success where the largest swan in the world, native only to North America, was pulled back from the brink of extinction and found a safe harbour here in our city.

All the best,
Liz Benneian
Trumpeter Swan Coalition
trumpeterswancoalition@gmail.com